August 22, 1984

Docket No. 50-329
Docket No. 50-330

consumers Power Company
ATTN: Mr. James W. Cook
Vice President
Midland Project
1945 west Parnall Road
Jackson, MI 49201

Gentlemen:

This is to confirm the arrangements made with you and Mr. Howell for

a meeting on August 24, 1984, at 1:00 p.m. to discuss Consumers Power
Company's plans for the Midland facility. This meeting will be held
in the Region III office in Glen Ellyn, I11inois, and will be attended
by Mr. Keppler and representatives of the Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation and the 8ffice of Executive Legal Director.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact
me at (312) 790-5575.

Sincerely,

"rlgtnal siyne

R. F. Warnick, Chief
Projects Branch 1

OMB/Document Control Desk Myron M. Cherry
(RIDS) Barbara Stamiris
Resident Inspector, RIII Mary Sinclair
The Honorable Charles Wendell Marshall
Bechhoefer, ASLB Colonel Steve J. Gadler (P.E.)
The Honorable Jerry Harbour, Howard Levin (T: )
ASLB Billie P. Garde, Government
The Honorable Frederick P. Accountability Project
Cowan, ASLB Lynne Bernabei, Govermment
William Paton, ELD Accountability Project
Michael Miller
Ronald Callen, Michigan
Public Service Comiission
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